
The National Federation of the Blind Boulder Valley Chapter invites you

to start your Halloween season on a special haunted Banjo Billy's bus tour.

Date: October 8,2011

Time: 10:45 am

Departing from: The Egg and I Restaurant, 2574 Baseline Road in Boulder

Tour cost: $20 by check or $21 by credit card through PayPal by October 4th.

All ages are welcome.

Availability is limited, so don't delay.

"He who snoozes misses the great ghost stories."

For questions about reservations or more information, contact Maryann Migliorelli

Phone: 303-499-9125

E-mail mrsmigs@migliorelli.org

For online purchases, click the
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